
 

Attend our school’s Kindergarten Orientation event! 

Spring is an exciting time at our school, as we welcome families and children to Kindergarten 

Orientation. 

Attending an orientation is a great chance to connect with the kindergarten team and to learn more 

about the kindergarten program.  

This event will give families a sense of what to expect in September. We hope that you can attend. 

Date and time of Kindergarten Orientation: June 1, 2022 from 5:00 – 6:30 at GL Armstrong School, 460 
Concession St. 

** Please note, this event is for parents/guardians only ** 

Please RSVP to us at 905-385-5337 or georgelarmtrong@hwdsb.on.ca to let us know if you plan to 
attend. 

You can also learn more about Kindergarten at HWDSB by visiting our Kindergarten Orientation web 

page. Here, you will find a video tour of what happens during a typical day in Kindergarten, a narrated 

video based on the presentation schools deliver at their events, a video to help families of children with 

special education needs, and much more. 
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